Dear valued customer TP22-9529
October 19th. 2022

Notice of End of Sales Hydraulic pump manufactured by Tokyo Keiki Co., Litd.
(VVJ Pump Series)

We would like to inform you that we are now ending sales of the VVJ pump series
manufactured by Tokyo Keiki Co., Ltd.

Tokyo Keiki Co., Ltd. has managed to continue production by renovating molds,
repairing production facilities, and searching for alternative suppliers, but
production will end due to the fact that it has reached its limit and it has become
difficult to maintain the current quality.

Yours sincerely

1. [Discontinued product]
(Applicable Machine Models]
Injection Molding Machine (M***A, M***AIl  Series)
Multi-functional large-size rotary machine ( M****AII-VR  Series)

[Applicable Models] VVJ80-% % /VVJ125-% %

2. [Final Order)
Final orders will be accepted by March 31, 2023 for the following 7 models.

However, please note that there is a limit to the parts stock and the quantity
may be limited.

VVJ80-R-F-12-CV-11-12-W3-S22
VVJ80-R-F-12-CV-11-W1-S23
VVJ80-R-F-12-CV-11-08
VVJ125-R-F-12-CV-11-W3-S22
VVJ125-R-F-12-CV-11-11-W3-S22
VVJ125-11YSQPS1-8C11C
VVJ125-11YSQPS31-35-8CC12C
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We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers,
but thank you for your understanding.

For details on this matter, please contact your nearest service office.

The Japan Steel Works, Ltd
Hiroshima Plant, Injection Molding Machine Service Department
General Manager : Koji Kanda -
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NIPPLA INC.
Service Department
Director: Tatsuya Shikano T é A



